
 
 

   
   

   

   

       

        
     

   

   

       
   

     

 

 
 

 

CITY COUNCILLOR 

Shelley Carroll ~~fiJ 
WARD 17 DON VALLEY NORTH 

416-338-2650 • councillor carroll@toronto.ca • shelleycarroll.ca 

~TORONTO 
Toronto City Hall 

100 Queen Street West, Suite A3 
Toronto, Ontario 

MSH 2N2 

John Elvidge 
City Clerk 
Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

December 2, 2021 

Dear Mr. Elvidge, 

Re: Administrative Inquiry on Thomas Clark Way Extension 

I am submitting this Administrative Inquiry under Municipal Code S27-61 to seek an update on 
the status of the assumption and extension of Thomas Clark Way. 

Specifically, I am requesting the following: 

1. Who is currently responsible for services along the different addresses on Thomas Clark 
Way? 

2. What is the current status of the Thomas Clark Way extension , including the required 
demolitions, and the plan for the assumption of services? 

3. What is the estimated cost and timeline for the extension of Thomas Clark Way? 

Sincerely, 

Shelley Carroll 
City Councillor 
Don Valley North 


